
             

Ms. Carrie Jones, Principal 

W E S T  Y O R K  A R E A  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  

January 31, 2020 

 

Good Evening Bulldogs! 

I’d like to remind all 9th through 12th-grade families that Wednesday, Feb. 5, 2020, is Back to School Night at the High 

School. 

Please proceed to your student’s Day 1 first period classroom upon arrival at 6:30 p.m. Parents will then follow their 

child's Day 1 schedule and meet with teachers for 15-minute blocks.  

 
Block 1 - 6:30-6:50 p.m. 

Block 2 - 6:55 - 7:10 p.m. 

Block 3 - 7:15 - 7:30 p.m. 
Block 4 - 7:35 - 7:50 p.m. 

During this time, teachers will be explaining their expectations for students and learning objectives for the semester. 

Please have a copy of your student's schedule with you. 

Please note, we are offering a special session for current junior parents at a later date. This will be an information ses-
sion, hosted by our guidance counselors, highlighting opportunities for senior year such as internships, dual enrollment, 

and diversified occupations. 

Light refreshments will be served in the cafeteria after classroom visits. We hope to see you there! 

 

With Bulldog Pride, 

Ms. Carrie Jones 
Principal 

West York Area High School 

Every Student Every Day 


